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Report to Mayor and City Council 
 

 

DATE: September 2, 2021 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

 

FROM: Brian G. LeBrun, Deputy City Manager - Finance 

 

SUBJECT: FY 2022 New Hampshire Charitable Foundation Grant  

 

 

Recommendations: 

 

 Accept the following report; and, 

 

 Set the attached resolution accepting and appropriating the sum of $23,125 from the New 

Hampshire Charitable Foundation for public hearing on November 8, 2021 

 

Background: 

 

On September 1, 2021 the City Administration received notification from the New Hampshire 

Charitable Foundation that the City has been awarded $23,125 in unmatched grant funds. 

 

The City has been receiving these funds from the Charitable Foundation for more than a decade.   

 

Discussion: 

 

The City typically receives an annual allocation from the New Hampshire Charitable Foundation 

for the purpose of support projects that enhance the special character of the community.   

 

For Fiscal Year 2022, this allocation will be used to enhance public areas as identified and 

directed by the City Manager. 
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